
 

Prince George’s County Public Schools  

Math Tutoring 
in Partnership with Carnegie Learning   

 

Math Tutoring for Middle School Students 

Math tutors will assist students with homework, teaching them how to perform the calculations 

needed to complete their assignments. They will also teach students various mathematical 

concepts, processes, and computations. Math tutors will be available to receive requests for 

assistance from students via call, text or online. Tutors will interact virtually with students to 

discuss and go over math coursework and any questions they may have about mathematics. 

Tutors will offer encouragement and support to keep students motivated and ready to learn. 

 

 

Tutoring sessions go LIVE 

Monday, September 14, 2020 
Live Tutoring:  

CarnegieLearning.com/PGtutors  

Registration will go live on September 11. 

Just in Time Tutors: 

Text a Tutor: (301) 799-4907  

Email a Tutor: PGtutors@carnegielearning.com 

Text and email will be answered during tutoring hours. 

 

 

 

 

Tutoring will be provided Monday through Thursday from 4PM-8PM and Saturday 

10AM-2PM for all students in 6th - 8th grade math classes. Registration will be required for live 

synchronous tutoring.  
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